	[image: image1.png]3
\
VIRGINIA

POINT-OF-CARE
COORDINATORS




	Nominations for 2021 Officers



For 20 years, the Virginia Point-of-Care Coordinators (VAPOCCs) has provides a forum for education and networking in the field of point-of-care testing. One of the biggest reasons for our sustained growth is the leadership of the VAPOCC. Our group has always had outstanding officers that have guided and directed meetings and webinars and we want that trend to continue.

In that regard, we are looking for nominations for the following officers in 2021. Duties include:
President-Elect
The President-Elect will assume the duties of the President in the absence of the President. The President-Elect is responsible for the function of the committee network, ensure that each committee has a chairperson; shall initiate communication between old and new committee chairs; be responsible for securing the continuing education credits for all VAPOCC meetings and perform other duties as assigned.

Secretary
The Secretary shall oversee the proper recording of the proceedings of all meetings; maintain records of all meetings; maintain a copy of all correspondence; and shall perform such other duties as assigned.

Treasurer
The Treasurer shall supervise the financial affairs of the association and take appropriate action regarding the finances of VAPOCC.
Most work is done by conference call to plan meetings and webinars and no travel is required except for on-site meetings – once we get back to being to meet face-to-face. 

So, we need your help! Please nominate a colleague that you feel would want to participate. We also encourage you to nominate yourself if you’re interested in getting involved and helping. Please write in your nomination/choice in the empty box provided for that position. Include the name, institution, and contact (email) for that person.

	President Elect
	

	Secretary
	

	Treasurer
	


Send your nominations to me, Katie Bodnar-Brown at Katherine_Bodnar@bshsi.org. You can also contact me with any questions you may have. 

Thank you in advance.

Sincerely,

Katherine Bodnar-Brown, MT(ASCP)
Point of Care Coordinator

Bon Secours Mercy Health
VAPOCC President
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